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City Tennis, Pickleball Courts Closed due to COVID-19 

 

Yakima Parks and Recreation reminds the public that tennis and pickleball courts at the City’s 
Franklin Park are closed due to COVID-19. 

The City of Yakima previously closed the dog park at Randall Park, golfing at Fisher Park, 
playground equipment at City Parks, the Harman Center, Lions Pool and all Parks and 
Recreation programs to help stem the spread of the virus. 

All City facilities are closed to the public due to the virus, but normal City services continue. 

Click https://www.yakimawa.gov/covid19/ for more about the City of Yakima’s response to 
COVID-19. 

Click https://www.yakimawa.gov/media/points-of-interest/online-city-services/ for links to City 
online services and a phone directory of City departments. 

 


